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OUR TOPSOIL IS 

SCREENED DIRT 

AMENDED 

WITH HORSE 

MANURE.  THE 

SCREENING 

PLANT USES A 

3/16” SIEVE TO 

FILTER THE DIRT 

THROUGH THE 

MACHINE.  NO 

DEBRIS OR 

ROCKS! 

PERFECT FOR 

USE UNDER 

SOD. 

THE 50/50 

PREMIUM 

TOPSOIL WE 

HAVE IS 1/2 

HIGH QUALITY 

COMPOST 

AND 1/2 OF 

OUR 

PREPARED 

TOPSOIL. THIS 

TOPSOIL HELPS 

IN OPTIMIZING 

YOUR PLANT’S 

DEVELOPMENT 

FOR YOUR 

GARDENS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here at Huskie’z, we’ve been 

growing rapidly!  Our hard-working 

crews and office staff are 

irreplaceable and we are so proud 

to have them on our team. 

While we’re at it, we’ve got some 

new faces at the shop.  Courtney 

Bennett, Office Manager, joined our 

team back in March, and we are 

thrilled to have her.  She works hard 

to make her customer have an 

amazing customer experience each 

day.  If you have any questions on 

lawn maintenance or topsoil 

products, give her a call at (801) 712-

7334 or email at 

courtney@huskiezlandscaping.com 

We also welcome Aaron Barell, 

Estimator, who has completed our 

family with his silliness and go-getter 

attitude.  His email is 

aaron@huskiezlandscaping.com.  If 

you would like to setup a time for him 

to come out and get you a bid on 

your landscaping projects, Please do 

not hesitate to reach out to Heather 

for qualification at (801) 541-6263 or 

fill out an estimate request form on 

our website, 

www.huskiezlandscaping.com.   We 

look forward to working with you! 

 

 

NEWS FROM 

THE SHOP 

NOW PAY US 

VIA VENMO! 

@HUSKIEZ 

 

HUSKIE’Z HUMOR OF THE MONTH 
Q: What’s the funniest kind of 

landscape? 

A: Hill areas 

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT: 

Victor De Lucio 

Victor De Lucio  is our spotlight 

employee for the month of June!  

He is our Project Manager for all 

landscaping construction projects 

and has been with us for 12 years.   

His favorite food is all! His birthday is 

July 28th.  Victor loves working at 

Huskie’z Landscaping because the 

company works hard. 

As the heat index creeps up for 

the season, you will need to be 

aware of the proper ways to 

manage your lawn.  Here are a 

few tips to keep your grass green 

as well as make the most of your 

use of water. 

 

1. Ensure that you have a 

schedule setup for your 

sprinkler system. 

2. Installing drip lines in shrub 

beds and garden areas, 

will help to more fully 

water the roots as well as 

conserve more water. 

3. In our area of Utah, we 

are currently strongly 

encouraged to limit our 

water to 2 times each 

week (one watering is 

equal to 20 minutes with 

pop-up sprinkler heads 

and 40 minutes with 

impact rotor sprinklers) 

4. Consider planting more 

waterwise vegetation, 

like: Apache Plum, 

Autumn Sage, Blue Mist 

Penstemon, Table 

Mountain Ice Plant, or 

Chocolate Flower. 

Summer Schedule: Being 

WaterWise 

OUR GARDEN BOXES ARE 

BACK IN STOCK! 

$475.00 while supplies last 

Now partnering with Localscapes!  

Rebates available pending application. 

Visit www.localscapes.com for more 

information. 
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